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Reply from the European Commission to the European 
Ombudsman on the recommendation in the joint 
inquiry into complaints 488/2018/KR and 514/2018/KR 
concerning the Commission's appointment of a new 
Secretary-General 

Correspondence  - 03/12/2018 
Case 488/2018/KR  - Opened on 08/05/2018  - Recommendation on 31/08/2018  - Decision 
on 11/02/2019  - Institutions concerned European Commission ( Maladministration found )  | 
European Commission ( Recommendation rejected )  | 

Please download pdf document attached. 


